From: mark lagrave
To: Mary Gourley

Subject: "17. Public hearing — First Reading and Introduction of Ordinance to revise the Zoning Ordinance to prohibit new
Gas Stations in Sebastopol"”

Date: Monday, April 04, 2022 8:44:36 AM

Good Morning,

I am a Sebastopol resident living at 546 Sparkes road. I am in support of CONGAS.

I feel the expansion and development of new gas stations is bad for our community and
environment.

Tuesday April 6th is the vote by city council to prohibit the development of new gas stations.

Please share this message with the city council to prohibit new gas stations in Sebastopol and
Sonoma county.

Respectfully,

Mark LaGrave
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